
 

 
 
 
 

 
04 February 2024 
 
For :    Lasallian Partners and Parents 
 
Re  :  MERALCO REPAIR AND POWER INTERRUPTION ADVISORY 
_____________________________________________________________________________________  
 
The Manila Electric Co (MERALCO) announced their scheduled maintenance work in Ayala Alabang and 
will affect our school.  Please note the following details for your information: 
 
05 February 2024 (Monday) 
 
Excavation for the erection of a new pole. 

• We cordoned off 2 parking slots for Meralco crew to do excavation works for the installation of a 
new pole. 

• No power interruption. 
 
09 February 2024 (Friday) 
 
Pole Erection 

• We will cordon off the Gate 2 parking area for the mobilization of Meralco crew to accommodate 
their heavy equipment and telescopic boom trucks. 

• No power interruption. 
 
 
10 February 2024 (Saturday) 
 
Wire Streaming 

• We will cordon off Gate 2 parking area and the front area of the Pump house for Meralco 
Telescopic Boom Truck (Main Building) 

• There will be no parking along Molave street for their telescopic boom trunk (Lower Grades) 
• Selected City Green gardeners will be assigned to do clearing along the Transformer area during 

power interruption, 
• Power interruption will be from 10am to 3pm. 

 
For further inquiries please call, 
Facilities & Environment Programs and Management Office (FEPMO): local 315 (Ms. Elma Dollente) 
Electro-Mechanical:       local 345 (Engr. Sandi Batoon) 
 
Prepared by:       
 
Engr. Sandi Batoon 
Electro-Mechanical in-charge 
 
Noted by: 
 
Ms. Elma Dollente                    
FEPMO Office Head      
 
Approved by: 
 
 
Ms. Maria Teresa L. Castañeda  
Administrative Services Director 
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